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November 21, 2019

The Honorable Stuart Patrick
Mayor, Borough Of Glen Ridge
825 Bloomfield Avenue

Glen Ridge, NJ 07028

Dear Mayor Patrick:

I am pleased to inform you that Borough Of Glen Ridge has been selected to receive funding from the New
Jersey Department of Transportation’s (NJDOT) Fiscal Year 2020 Municipal Aid Program for the Various
Streets - 2020 - Glen Ridge Project in the amount of $525,000.00.

NJDOT’s Municipal Aid Program is a very competitive program. This year the Department received 661
applications requesting more than $368 million. The Transportation Trust Fund (TTF) supported by the State
gas tax is the source of the $161.25 million funding for this program. '

As part of the Department’s Commitment to Communities, NJDOT provides statewide assistance to local
governments for improvements and preservation of the local transportation network. The local network makes
up about 90 percent of New Jersey’s roadways. The successful completion of your project will help keep our
network flowing and provide your constituents and everyone that uses local roads a transportation system
supporting all of our mobility needs.

Should you have any questions regarding your grant, please contact Eileen Schack at 973-877-1554 in Newark
of the Local Aid District Office.

Again, thank you for your support of this program and good luck with your project.
Sincerely,

Diane Gutierrez-Scaccetti
Commissioner

cc: Municipal Clerk
Municipal Engineer
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